
 

 
 

 

 

 

Project 68389 | Condall Ave Street 

Renewals 
 

Date Requested:  28 August 2025 

Date Provided:   10 September 2025 

 

Request 
 
The current status of any work relating to project 68389 - Condell Ave Street Renewals, including any planned 
activities in the next 12 months. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council Response 

 
Before consultation and engagement with the local community can proceed, we must first 
actively explore options to address a potential budget shortfall, including potential funding 
opportunities and cost optimization measures, which early designs indicate may be likely. 
 
Christchurch City Council remain committed to advancing the project efficiently and will keep 
all stakeholders informed of any significant developments. We anticipate proceeding to 
construction in FY26 following a successful community engagement process. 
 
 
 
 


